From: Sarah Gurney

To: Sue Cristler; Mary Gourley

Subject: Re: Sebastopol Housing Project

Date: Monday, August 02, 2021 5:46:13 PM

Mary,

Please kindly forward Sue's email to the full Council for tomorrow evening's meeting, Item # 17, Woodmark. Thank
you.

Sarah

Sarah Glade Gurney

Vice Mayor

City of Sebastopol

On Wed, Jul 28, 2021 at 7:05 PM Sue Cristler _> wrote:
I have some questions regarding the size of the project in regards to traffic entering Bodega
Hwy. The housing project create a huge influx of traffic onto Nelson Way, Washington Ave
and Murphy Ave. These are residential streets not equipped for the hundreds of cars 84 units
of housing will bring. Then there is the water issue. We are letting our gardens and lawns die
to save water. 84 units of housing will use how much additional water? I am all for creating
housing to accommodate people who work in Seb., yet cannot afford to live here. Is that
what this housing is for?
Thank You,
Susan Cristler

Seb. Ca.





